Line Dancing:

The TEGSA Line Dancing sessions for the second quarter spanning January to March was looked
forward to, as the instructor was to be none other than one of our very own members Joan
Fonseca. Members attended with expectant excitement as we were all looking forward to
learning some new dances as we do with every instructor that comes. Line dancing has become
very popular at TEGSA and members seem to be thoroughly into it.

To begin with Joanne had a very good music system and microphone. Her instructions were
clear and easily understood. She knew that she was dealing with various levels of line dancers
and hence she had the patience to explain and go over steps several times and at the different
walls of the hall so that members on all side benefitted from her instruction. Through the three
months in which we had about 5 classes Joanne taught us dances like "Carinito" which was a big
hit as it has spanish very catchy music. We learnt a dance called "My Ladies Rhumba", "EZ
Tango With me Darling", "Chikki Cha Cha", "Rita's Waltz" etc.

The entire group that attended were very attentive and did their best to pick up the steps as
Joanne taught them and | hope we will be able to incorporate some of these very special,
graceful dances into our TEGSA Friday events once we all have mastered them. Good Job
Joanne. We are glad you are back and look forward to some great line dance this season.

By Julie Matkar



